
  
  

  

  

Product End of life – A02ESI Series  

  
  

August 3, 2021  
  

This notice is to advise our customers that APEM, Inc. will be rebranding its line of A02ESI emergency 

stop products. This offering will be replaced by the YW series. We advise our customers to look at the 

alternates below. These products will be identical to the current products with the exception that the 

branding on the switch will contain the Logo and branding of our parent company IDEC or as noted 

below.   
  

If you have any questions or concerns, please consult your APEM contact.   
  

  

A02ESI3B101IX0  YW1B-V4E01R  

A02ESI3B102IX0  YW1B-V4E02R  

A02ESI3B103IX0  YW1B-V4E03R  

A02ESI4B101IR2  YW1L-V4E01Q4R  

A02ESIFB1W57YC  *FB1W-YW1B-V4E02R-HWAV27  

  

  

 *FB1W-YW1B-V4E02R-HWAV27 is not a drop-in replacement for A02ESIFB1W57YC; a detailed product sheet 

that includes a drawing is being created and will be available soon. In the meantime, please contact your 

APEM representative for more details.  

 

 

  

Regards,  
  

Chris Do Vale |  Field Applications Engineer  

  
APEM, Inc.                                             

63 Neck Road| Haverhill, MA 01835  

Office: (978) 374-3616 | Mobile: (978) 726-6461                     
  



APEM, Inc.  
63 Neck Road • Haverhill, Massachusetts 01835 USA • Tel: 978-372-1602 970 

Park Center Drive • Vista California  92081 USA • Tel: 760-598-2518 

www.apem.com  


